
Message from University Health Service

To: All Eligible University Health Service Users

UHS Does NOT Have Batches of Flu Vaccine Reported to Contain White Particles

Please be informed that the UHS does NOT have the batches of flu vaccines reported to contain

white particles as announced by the Department of Health on 27 November 2018.

Thank you for your attention.
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